
December 5, 1997 

Dear Tom, 

Jim Dinsmore said I should tell you that a spotted towhee was in our 

backyard on November 9", 1997 

Also, from November 2-5, there were 2 fox sparrows and 3-4 Harris’ 

sparrows in the backyard. No Lincoln’s this year in my yard: 

Of course, 2 red-breasted nuthatches for much of the fall. 

Terry Shepherd called to report 6 redpolls in Dallas Center on November 
21st, about the same time that others were reporting them. 

Do you have e-mail? My address is jrclark@radiks.net. 

Thanks, 

ane Clark FS 7 | Je ree 

Phe LA 50325


